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8 May 2017 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 

Our cluster of schools (Barlby CP, Barlby Bridge, Cliffe, Escrick, North Duffield and Riccall) 

are holding a cluster sports day on Tuesday 16th May, run by our Sports organisers ‘Sporting 

Start’.  The event will take place at Barlby CP School.   

 

The event, which involves rounders, football, VX and athletics, will take up the full day and 

every child in Key Stage 2 (year 3 / 4 / 5 / 6) is taking part.  

 

Children will be transported to the event by coach and we will leave school at 9.15am, so please 

ensure children arrive at school promptly to allow time for registration.  We expect to return 

to school by 3pm. 

 

Children will need: 

 To come to school dressed in PE kit- white t-shirt, navy or black shorts/leggings, trainers 

plus their school jumper / cardigan.   

 Raincoat, sunhat, suncream (to cover all eventualities!) 

 Children involved in football will also require shin pads and boots (no metal studs) – we will 

let children know who this applies to 

 Children will require a packed lunch for this day, any school meals booked for this day will be 

cancelled.  Please indicate on the form if your child is in receipt of free school meals and you 

wish school to provide a packed lunch 

 Children will also require plenty of water (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please) 

 

Children will be informed about which sport(s) they are involved in.  Unfortunately, there will 

not be space for parents to watch the event due to the very large numbers of children 

attending. 

 

Please complete the form on Parentmail to confirm that you have read this information.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sarah Chappell 
Headteacher 
 

Hemingbrough CP School 


